
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

TO:   All Potential Submitters 

 

FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

DATE:   September 15, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – LOI for Sout Waterfront Pedestrian Bridge NEPA   

   Reevaluation 

 

LOI Due Date:  September 30, 2022 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

 

This addendum responds to questions received by the City from prospective submitters. This addendum 

becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 

Question #1:  Can you provide a copy of the initial D-List CE and reevaluation? 

 

Response:  Attached please find the requested documents. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


